September 2015 Issue

Monbulk RSL Newsletter



RSL Hall, Monbulk 3793 - PO Box 105 - Tel: 9752 1100

President – Bill Ford 9756 7078 Secretary – Phil Rundle 0402 442 807 Treasurer - Paul Bennett 9756 7216



Inside this Edition:

| President's Report | |
|--------------------|-----|
| A word from Ted | 2-3 |
| Upcoming Events | 3 |
| Factor Time in a | |

President's Report

As this will be the last newsletter this year I would like to thank the committee and members for their support and hard work in keeping our RSL viable and a valued asset to all members and our community.

This year presented us with many challenges both good and bad but with resolve we met them head on and overcame each challenge as it arose.

This year has seen many improvements at the RSL and some of these are: the installation of solar power, the documentation of the Gunn Library, the landscaping of the forecourt, a new dish washer and general maintenance to the hall.

In the lead up to Christmas we still have some important functions on as below. The Club will then close for the Christmas break and reopen mid-January 2016.

I and Sue wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year may it be safe and full of happiness.

Best Regards Bill.